
CESRA 2018 Summer School Announcement

The next CESRA Summer School (http://cesra.net/?page_id=184 <http://cesra.net/?page_id=184>)
will be take place at the Royal Observatory of Belgium, in Brussels,
from September 10 to September 14 2018. It will provide to students
having a Master degree in physics or astrophysics, or students/researchers in technical domains
connected to radio astronomy, an introduction and an overview of present-day solar
radio physics.

Registration to the school starts now and will close on June 27 2018.
As the number of seats is limited to 25 students, registration
applications will be reviewed. Applicants will be informed of the result the first week
of July by the latest.

More information on the preliminary program can be found on the school
website:

https://events.oma.be/indico/event/53/ <https://events.oma.be/indico/event/53/>

where students can also apply for registration.

The school is organised by the Royal Observatory of Belgium and the
Solar Terrestrial Centre of Excellence, and has received funding from
the European Union’s Horizon 2020 research and innovation programme
under grant agreement No 730562 [RadioNet]

Main contact: Christophe Marqué - Local Organizer - Royal Observatory of Belgium
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